
 
 

Facility: _Marion AR0021971  

 

MEETING ATTENDANCE 
 

Date: October 5, 2021 at 10:30am via Zoom 
 

Name Organization Job Title E-Mail Address Telephone Number 
 

Richard Healey 
 

DEQ 
Enforcement Branch 

Manager 

 

healeyr@adeq.state.ar.us 
 

501-682-0640 

Sarah Pierce DEQ Enforcement Analyst Sarah.pierce@adeq.state.ar.us 501-682-0664 

Danielle Harbin DEQ Enforcement Coordinator danielle.harbin@adeq.state.ar.us 501-682-0056 

Frank Fogleman 

 

City of Marion Mayor mayormarionar@aol.com  

Jerry Kelly City of Marion 

 

Operator jkelley502mbd@yahoo.com  

Jerome Alford Bond Engineering Engineer bondengineering@hotmail.com  

Danny Bowman 

Da 
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AGENDA 
 

DEQ Zoom meeting with City of Marion 
 

Tuesday, October 5, 2021 at 
10:30am 

 

 
 
 

1.   Introductions 
 

 

2.   Discussed update on plans for plant 

a.   Original plans were to have 4 aerators, but have only had 2.  

b.  Two aerators  have been ordered and should be installed in 30 days.  

c.   Plans to spread sludge to help level all the ponds. 

d.   Working on a better sample schedule.  
 

 

3.   Discussed finances 

a.   Stated they were able to handle updates 
 

 

4.   Discussed CAO 

a.   If in compliance a CAO will not be needed; however, if cannot certify 

compliance within 90 days, a CAO will be drafted 
 

 

5.   Follow-up 

a.   Coordinate with lab to adjust sampling.  

b.   In 90 days (January 3, 2022) 

 Submit to DEQ certification, from an engineer, that the 2 new aerators 

have been installed and the facility is in compliance 

 If not in compliance, submit a Revised CAP 

c.   A complete permit renewal is due by April 3, 2022, coordinate 

with your permit engineer Kai Imamura (501-682-0045 or by email at 

Kai.Imamura@adeq.state.ar.us) to update permit with correct facility 

setup.  
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